
 

   

Delta suspends additional Latin America flights and Los Angeles-

Sydney 

 

March 16, 2020 

Following self-quarantine restrictions issued by the Australian government, Delta is temporarily 

suspending service from Los Angeles to Sydney beginning March 18 through April 11. 

Additionally, governments across Latin America have also issued travel restrictions. 

Routes Actions 

Los Angeles-Sydney 

Last flight from Los Angeles on Tuesday, March 17 

Last flight from Sydney on Thursday, March 19 

Atlanta - Buenos Aires 
Last flight from Atlanta on Sunday, March 15 

Last flight from Buenos Aires on Monday, March 16 

Atlanta - San Salvador Reduced to twice a week from March 19 - April 1 

Atlanta - Guatemala City 
Last flights both directions on Monday, March 16 

Resumes Monday, April 20 

Atlanta - Tegucigalpa/San Pedro Sula 
Suspended starting Monday, March 16 

Resumes Monday, March 23 

Atlanta - Roatan 
Suspended starting Monday, March 16 

Saturday-only service resumes March 28 

Atlanta - Panama City 
Last flights both directions on Saturday, March 21 

Resumes Wednesday, April 1 

Atlanta - Lima 
Last flights both directions on Monday, March 16 

Resumes Wednesday, April 1 

Boston - Aruba 
Last flights both directions on Saturday, March 21 

Minneapolis/St.Paul - Aruba 

Atlanta - Aruba Last flights both directions on Wednesday, March 25 

Resumes Wednesday, April 1 New York-JFK - Aruba 

We will continue to quickly adjust service, as needed, in response to government travel 

directives. 
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